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Dear Legislators, 

 

If Vermont is serious about addressing climate change, why would we invest in the 

opposite? Why would we endanger the health and safety of our environment and lives 

with pipelines that can potentially leak and contaminate soil and water, so that we can 

continue to put more carbon in the air? It is time to only infest in renewable energy 

systems. Period. 

 

I urge you to support the No Fossil Fuel Infrastructure bill this session. 

 

Thank you for you work to serve Vermont. 

Sylvie Desautels 

Tunbridge 


